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PAC Newsletter
APRIL 2025

UPCOMING  EVENTS

We're gearing up for our exciting
Spring Fair, and we need your help to
make it a success! This event can't
happen without the support of
amazing volunteers. Whether you
can help with setup, run a game
station, sell tickets, or assist with
cleanup, every role is essential in
creating a fun and memorable day
for our school community. Even an
hour of your time makes a huge
difference! If you're available to
volunteer, please email
fundraisingdcpac@gmail.com and
join us in making this year's Spring
Fair the best one yet!

APRIL

PAC meeting
6-7:30pm

APRIL

Easter dance! 
6-8 pm

APRIL

Grade 5 bottle
drive!

HOT LUNCH 
Just a friendly reminder to keep an eye on your emails for upcoming Hot
Lunch date reminders! We send out notifications to help you stay
informed, so be sure to check your inbox so you don’t forget!

THANK YOU!
A huge thank you to
everyone who supported our
coupon book fundraiser—we
raised an amazing $840!
Your generosity helps make
a big difference for our
school, and we truly
appreciate it!

RAFFLE 

SPRING FAIR!

Exciting news—raffle tickets are
coming home soon, so be sure to
check your kiddo’s backpack! This is
a fun way to support our school and
score some amazing prizes. Plus, top
sellers can win awesome rewards!
Get ready to sell, win, and have some
fun—thank you for your support!


